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KLCC announces change to Law 
Submission procedure 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Enniskó:wa/March 2019) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to advise the community that there has been a change 
in procedure for submitting requests for proposed laws to the KLCC. 
 
Prewritten drafts of proposed laws will no longer be accepted by the KLCC. The KLCC 
will, however, continue to accept requests for legislation or amendments to existing 
laws.  
 
Any questions regarding the changes should be addressed to the contact person listed 
below. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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